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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 3:27 PM
To: 'Pam C'
Subject: RE: Docket # 160186

Good morning Ms. Clyde, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Pam C [mailto:pamelaclyde@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 3:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Pamela Clyde 
Subject: Docket # 160186 
 
To: Public Service Commission 
 
I am a retired individual living on a very limited income.  I am shocked at the amount of increase Gulf Power 
Company is requesting.  This increase far exceeds the inflation rate and is going to be an extreme hardship on 
my budget.  As it is, I keep my thermostat at 78* in the summer and 67* in the winter in order to save as much 
electricity as possible.  At these settings, I am often quite uncomfortable with the temperature in my own home.
 
Please do not approve this increase. 
 
Pamela Clyde 
303 SE Kalash Road 
Pensacola FL 32507 
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